Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2011 4:42 PM

To: ‘Julia Siudyla'

Cc: Jeffrey Cook

Subject: RE: Request for Extension-Peralta College District, 501 5th Avenue, Oakland, California
94606

Julia,

Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of a Site Investigation Report for case RO384 is extended to June 16,
2012. However, the responsible party must have the site claimed on GeoTracker and all relevant reports uploaded by
January 13, 2012 in order to remain in compliance with this agency.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Julia Siudyla [mailto:jsiudyla@accenv.com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2011 11:06 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Jeffrey Cook

Subject: Request for Extension-Peralta College District, 501 5th Avenue, Oakland, California 94606

Good morning Jerry,

Attached to this email is a request for extension for the Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000384 and GeoTracker Global
ID T0600100983, Peralta College District, 501 5" Avenue, Oakland, California 94606. Feel free to contact me
if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Julia Siudyla

Project Geologist

Environmental Division Director
ACC Environmental Consultants
7977 Capwell Drive

Oakland, CA 94621

ph: 510-638-8400 x110
Cell: 510-773-0752
fax: 510-638-8404

jsiudyla@accenv.com




